Cook, Scott

From: Dan Mullan <oldmanriverdan@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 2:02 PM

To: Cook, Scott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Complaint received and notice of potential attribution deficiency- Earnest v

Mullan, COPP-2023-CFP-003
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Signs have been picked up as of 2:00pm on 4/28.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 28, 2023, at 12:06 PM, Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov> wrote:

Daniel,

Please see the attached copy of Earnest v. Mullan, COPP-2023-CFP-003, a formal Campaign Finance and
Practices (CFP) Complaint. A letter from Commissioner of Political Practices Chris Gallus is also attached.
Because the complaint alleges violation of Montana’s ‘Paid for by’ attribution requirements, COPP is
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reaching out to you in hopes we can work with yourself (or other parties involved, if you did not engage
in the activity related to the complaint) to resolve the attribution deficiency within the 24 hour timeline
provided under 13-35-225(6)(a)(ii), MCA.

Please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone or email with questions about this CFP Complaint,
the attribution remedy process, etc.- | can be reached via phone at (406) 444-4627 or email at

scook3@mt.gov. Thank you.

Scott Cook

Compliance Specialist

Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices
(406) 444-4627

SCook3@mt.gov

<Earnest v. Mullan.pdf>
<Respondent letter (Mullan).pdf>



